
 

 

 

 
 
 

3rd August 2020 
 
 
Here is the latest news flash from the Marina Alta Classic Car Club. 
 
 

Ace Café meeting at Saxo's, Moraira - 9th August 2020 
 
Our regular get-together is at 11:00am at Saxo's in Moraira on Sunday 9th August 2020. In the last 
two Ace Cafés, Saxo's have been very attentive and professional with the COVID-19 cleanliness and 
social distancing requirements so if you haven't braved this social gathering since the lockdown, we 
hope to see you there this time. 
 
 

August 2020 Evening Rally - 23rd August 2020 
 
Notwithstanding the above, the committee have voted against holding an evening rally in August. 
The July 2020 evening rally was very successful but, since then, COVID-19 cases have increased in 
Spain (mainly in northern Spain, at the time of writing). Accordingly, the event will be an evening 
meal get-together only at Club de Golf Jávea on Sunday 23rd August 2020 starting at 19:30. The club 
has already laid out the tables to ensure social distancing. There is no organised rally but we do hope 
you will enjoy travelling to the golf club in your classic car. 
 
Full details, including the menu, are on the website: https://marinaaltaccc.com/events/august-2020-
evening-meal/. 
 
To book your place, please email the organiser, Robin Fenton, robin.fenton@marinaaltaccc.com, or 
you can catch Robin at the Ace Café meeting. 
 
If you are going to the Ace Café meeting you can also pay in advance for the meal. Please see 
Richard Rihan (Club Treasurer). You can also pay online; the club bank details are on the website in 
the Members Area. 
 
Closing date for reservations (including your menu choice) is the end of Sunday 17th August 2020. 
 
 

Resignation of David Moran from the committee 
 
For personal reasons, David Moran has resigned from the committee of the club, although he and 
Anita have said they will remain active members. We thank David for his sterling efforts and devoted 
support of club activities during his tenure and, also, we thank Anita in her role as raffle organiser 
and for the monies she helped raise for our chosen charities. 

 
  

https://marinaaltaccc.com/events/august-2020-evening-meal/
https://marinaaltaccc.com/events/august-2020-evening-meal/
mailto:robin.fenton@marinaaltaccc.com


 
 
 
 
 

 

The committee welcomes Chris de Boer 
 
Chris has recently been co-opted onto the committee as Valuation Officer and has already proven 
his worth in the highly professional valuations he has already conducted for some of our members. 
 
 

COVID-19 pandemic 
 
The committee are keeping abreast with developments, as you surely are too. So long as we are 
allowed, the feeling of the committee is that we will endeavour to organise events in line with our 
published calendar and leave it for each member to make the decision whether they take part in 
each event or not.  
 
 
 
 
Thank you for reading this news flash and I hope you found it useful. If you have any comments you 
can email me using peter.alt@marinaaltaccc.com. 
 
I hope to see you soon. 
 

Peter Alt 
President
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